
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

March 9, 2023  
Monthly Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:31 by club President Shane Flanagan.  
 
Members present: Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja - KA0EZA, Glen – K0LNY, Gene – W0GLF, Shane 
- KE0APG, Andy - KF0CSI, Aaron – KT0Q, Jeanna – KF0JKF, Dale – WB0YID, Frank – 
KF0ODS, Terry – KF0ATX, Monty – NR0A, Ron – N0ZQR  
 
The Minutes were read by Aaron. Monty made a motion to accept. Dave seconded. It was 
carried by the club.  
 
The Treasurer’s Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Sonja to accept. Monty 
seconded. It was carried by the club.  
 
Committee Reports  
 
Testing Committee – Monty and Aaron were the only two VEs to be at the library. There were 
no people testing. The next testing session is May 18th - 1pm at the library. Discussion 
commenced on how to be a VE and current trends seeing folks leaning towards online testing.  
 
Repeater Reports – Mike reached out with some extra noise at the 440 site. We talked about 
challenges with updates. Shane is looking at obtaining a few used laptops to replace the 
computers at both tower sites. 
 
Old Business  
 
Dues – 2024 Dues are due. Glenn mentioned an online pay option. We will look into it.  
 
Pat Adams Estate - A few folks went over to his house and picked up the equipment after the 
last meeting. 
 
 
New Business  
 
Fox Hunt - Terry is going to leave the fox on this week for folks to test their equipment. 
146.565.  
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The meeting was adjourned at 9:09. Split the pot of $14 was won by Monty who donated it to 
the club.  
 
Training  
 
Tracking and communicating on amateur radio satellites.  
 
Future Dates: 
 
Next Meeting - April 13, 2024 
 
Testing – May 18 at 1pm  
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q  
Treasurer/Secretary 


